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Dear Sirs/Madams:

Newfoundland Power Inc«

Mr. Gerard Hayes
55 Kenmount Road

P.O. Box 8910

St. John's, NL AlB 3P6

E-mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com

Consumer Advocate

Mr. Dennis Browne, Q.C.
Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & Avis
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Mr. Danny Dumaresuue

213 Portugal Cove Road
St. John's, NL A1B2N5
E-mail: danny.liberal@gmail.com

Re: Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on the Island
Interconnected System - Phase Two - Availability of Information and Ongoing
Reporting and Monitoring

In its letter of July 21, 2017 the Board stated that immediate additional reporting was required
and identified information to be filed by Hydro. The Board also advised that further direction on
additional reporting and monitoring activities would be provided following review of the
requested information.

On August 4, 2017 Hydro filed its response to the Board's direction. Following review of the
information the Board has determined that additional reporting and ongoing monitoring is
required. The Board has engaged Liberty to assist in determining an appropriate monitoring
framework, including regular reporting by Hydro, to allow the Board to receive information on
specific measures and track progress against milestones. This information is critical for the
Board to assess the adequacy and reliability of supply for the Island Interconnected system and
whether any additional measures are required both before and after interconnection. Liberty will
contact Hydro to arrange preliminary meetings regarding the scope and timing of the monitoring
program.
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms.
Jacqui Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or by telephone 709-726-6781.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary
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